
To whom it may concern,

I am emailing to comment on the Local Plan (June 2021), specifically the proposal to extend the
crematorium into the wetlands (the Dell). As part of a local family (I live on Hyde Park Avenue with my
wife and two children) who use the wetlands a lot, we would not want to see the already moderately
sized park area be reduced. The space is well used currently and any reduction in its size would impact
a lot on the local community who use this space. Please let me know if you need any further detail.
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